

December 18, 2019

Received

DEC 24 2019

Maine Ethics Commission

Michael J. Dunn, Esq.
Political Committee and Lobbyist Registrar
Maine Ethics Commission
135 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333

Hélène Cossette Avocate

Hydro-Québec – Affaires juridiques Direction – Projets commerciaux et alliances stratégiques 4e étage 75, boul. René-Lévesque Ouest Montréal (Québec) H2Z 1A4

Tél. : 514 289-3146 Téléc. : 514 289-2007

C. élec. : cossette.helene@hydro.qc.ca

Re: Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership

Dear Mr. Dunn:

Please find attached the original committee registration form signed by Jean Lapointe, the treasurer of the Ballot Question Committee registered under the name of Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership.

Regards,

Hélène Cossette

Avocate – Affaires juridiques

Direction - Projets commerciaux et alliances stratégiques

Enclosure

Received



DEC 24 2019

Maine Ethics Commission

Commission on Governmental Ethics and Election Practices Mail: 135 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333
Office: 45 Memorial Circle, Augusta, Maine
Website: www.maine.gov/ethics
Phone: 207-287-4179
Fax: 207-287-6775

2019 REGISTRATION: BALLOT QUESTION COMMITTEE

COMMITTEE INFORMATION		
Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership	Phone:	(514) 289-6288
75, boulevard René-Lévesque Ouest, Montréal, Québec, Canada	Fax:	(514) 289-6217
see address line 2, ME, H2Z1A4		
	Email:	lapointe.jean5@hydro.qc.ca
	Web:	www.hydroquebec.com
TREASURER INFORMATION		
Jean Lapointe	Public:	(514) 289-6288
75. boulevard René-Lévesque Quest, Montréal, Québec, Canada	Fax:	(514) 289-6217
See Adress 2, ME, H2Z1A4	Email:	lapointe.jean5@hydro.qc.ca
PRINCIPAL OFFICER INFORMATION		
Mr. Serge Abergel	Public:	(514) 289-3182
Principal Officer		
75, boulevard René-Lévesque Ouest, Montréal, Québec, Canada	Email:	abergel.serge@hydro.qc.ca
See Address 2, ME, H2Z1A4		
PRIMARY FUNDRAISERS AND DECISION MAKERS		
FORM OF ORGANIZATION		
STATEMENT OF SUPPORT OR OPPOSITION		
The state of the s		
CERTIFICATION		
I, Jean Lapointe, certify that the information in this registration is true	, accurate, a	nd complete.
SIGNATURE	Date:	November 20, 2019
year -th		
Filed Date: 11/20/2019		BOC Projetration

Dunn, Michael

From:

Avery Day <ADay@stevensdaylaw.com>

Sent:

Friday, December 20, 2019 7:00 AM

To: Cc: Dunn, Michael

Lavin, Paul

Subject:

RE: Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks, Michael and Paul for your guidance on this. Have a great holiday (assuming we don't talk before then).

Avery

Stevens & Day, LLP

82 Winthrop Street

Augusta, Maine 04330 Main: (207) 430-3288

Direct: (207) 430-3487 Cell: (207) 747-8924

Fax:

(207) 624-0399

ADay@StevensDayLaw.com

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone (207) 430-3288 and destroy any and all contents.

From: Dunn, Michael < Michael. Dunn@maine.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 4:39 PM

To: Cossette, Hélène <Cossette.Helene@hydro.qc.ca>; Lapointe, Jean [5] <Lapointe.Jean5@hydro.qc.ca>; Abergel, Serge

<Abergel.Serge@hydro.qc.ca>

Cc: Lavin, Paul <Paul.Lavin@maine.gov>; Avery Day <ADay@stevensdaylaw.com>

Subject: Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership

Hello All:

This email is to document the advice that I provided today regarding entering the information for your initial campaign finance report. Helene informed me that Hydro-Quebec Corp. will be billing Hydro-Quebec BQC for the staff time paid by the Corp. The BQC is currently entering the salary debts that it has incurred from the corp. You will be entering the dates for the hours worked rather then when the person's salary is paid because you have limited time before the holidays and that is easier for your calculations. This may require that the report be amended but will make the information public. I walked you through entering the transactions and how to refile the report.

I will be available tomorrow until 5:00 PM for any questions. I will return on 1/2/2020. If you have questions while I am out please contact my supervisor, Paul Lavin, who is copied on this email. Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Dunn, Esq. Political Committee and Lobbyist Registrar **Maine Ethics Commission** 135 State House Station Augusta, Maine 04333 Phone: (207) 287-4179 Fax: (207) 287-6775

Confidentiality Notice | This e-mail message, including any attachments, has been sent from the Commission on Governmental Ethics and is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked not to distribute this message. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and contact the sender by reply e-mail. Thank you.

Dunn, Michael

From:

Leblanc, Nicolas [2] < Leblanc. Nicolas 2@hydro.qc.ca>

Sent:

Thursday, December 12, 2019 12:24 PM

To:

Dunn, Michael

Cc:

Cossette, Hélène; Abergel, Serge; Lapointe, Jean [5]; Lavin, Paul

Subject:

Hydro-Québec Maine Partnership

Importance:

High

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Dear Michael,

By way of update, I wish to inform you that we continue to assess our different outreach activities in Maine over the past month in order to determine what should and shouldn't be disclosed in our initial expense filing.

Due to the complexity in categorizing the different activities (i.e. general outreach activities in Maine as opposed to Ballot Question related activities), we have engaged a Maine consultant to assist us in duly fulfilling our filing obligations.

I assure you that every effort is being made to file the initial financial report as soon as possible and that we anticipate doing so shortly.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions in relation to the foregoing

Nicolas

Nicolas Leblanc

Directeur - Projets commerciaux et alliances stratégiques Affaires juridiques 75, boul. René-Lévesque Ouest, 4e étage Montréal (Québec) H2Z 1A4



Ligne directe: 514 289-4208 Tél.: 514 289-2211, poste 4208 Téléc.: 514 289-3719

Courriel: <u>Leblanc.Nicolas2@hydro.qc.ca</u>

www.hydroquebec.com



Avis de confidentialité/Confidentiality Notice

Le présent courriel et tout fichier joint à celui-ci peuvent contenir des renseignements confidentiels. Si cet envoi ne s'adresse pas à vous ou si vous l'avez reçu par erreur, vous devez l'effacer. Vous ne pouvez conserver, distribuer, communiquer ou utiliser les renseignements qu'il contient. Nous vous prions de nous signaler l'erreur par courriel. Merci de votre collaboration. This e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the e-mail message and any attachments or copies, and you are prohibited from retaining, distributing, disclosing or using any information contained herein. Please inform us of the erroneous delivery by return e-mail. Thank you for your cooperation.